SKYPARK
AIRm Date of Notice: July 1, 2025

UPDATED NOTICE (NOW INCLUDES AN AIRPORT CLOSURE):

TO ALL SKYPARK PILOTS, BUSINESSES, AND PROPERTY OWNERS

Starting Monday, July 7, 2025, Skypark Airport will begin construction on phase 1 of the airport
Apron/ Ramp rehabilitation). This construction activity will last approximately 8.5 weeks.

Throughout these 8.5 weeks, the following operational changes will be in place.

e There will be NO SELF-SERVICE FUEL during this time. The FBO will continue to provide full-
service fuel only.

e Taxiways within the north ramp will be closed.

e The north end of the Skypark ramp including in front of the FBO Building and FBO Hangar will be
closed off to all personnel, vehicles and aircraft.

e There will be very limited overnight parking on the ramp and reservations will be required to
park aircraft on the ramp overnight.

No landings or takeoffs: Starting at 6:00 AM on Saturday, July 12" through 11:30 PM, on July 17" no
aircraft or vehicle operations will be allowed on the airport Runway or Taxiway A (between Al- A4).
This is due to required construction activity on the Taxiway and along edges of the Runway. Please
refer to published NOTAMs.

Additionally, for one (1) week of the 8.5-week construction period when the new Apron is tied into
Taxiway Apha, the following additional changes will be in place:

e Taxiway Alpha between A3 and A4 will be closed, and pilots will be required to back-taxi on the
runway.

e During this one (1) week, pilots are requested to NOT perform touch-n-goes or stop-n-goes.
Please use another airport for practice take off and landings. Exact Date to follow.

For four (4) consecutive days of this construction period, the parking lot will be closed for crack seal,
slurry coat and re-striping. This will be in July or August. Exact date to follow.

e During these four (4) days there will be no drive-thru access on the west side to personal
hangars.
e Aijrcraft in west side hangars will be able to transit to and from the Alpha taxiway.

Skypark airport management will hold an open mtg at the FBO hangar at 3 pm-5pm on Monday, July
7" to answer any questions. You can also contact the airport front office by email at:
skyparkairportfbo@gmail.com or calling 801-295-3877.

Thank you,

Skypark Airport Management



